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Notice is hereby given that the Avon Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, January 26, 2023 

at 7:30 P.M regarding amending the Zoning By-Laws by changing all references of the Board of Selectmen to 

the Select Board, and for such purposes, in each place they appear, replace the words “Board of Selectmen” and 

“Selectmen” with the words “Select Board”, the word “selectman” with the words “select board member”, and, 

consistent therewith, the word “chairman” with the word “chair”.  

The hearing will be conducted via hybrid participation at the Avon Town Hall, 65 East Main Street.  The 

meeting link can be found at https://www.avon-ma.gov/node/59/agenda.  

  

Text may be viewed prior to the hearing in the Town Clerk’s office.  

 

  
 Charles Comeau, Chairman 

 AVON PLANNING BOARD 

 
  
 
   
  
                                                                
                                             Publication dates:  January 11 & 17, 2023 in The Brockton Enterprise  

https://www.avon-ma.gov/node/59/agenda

